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Rep. Coleman will file the Sandra Bland Act  
 
AUSTIN – Rep. Garnet Coleman (D-Houston) released the following statement: 
 
"I will file the Sandra Bland Act this upcoming session. The Sandra Bland Act 
will include her family's wishes and recommendations that have been discussed 
at the House Committee on County Affairs' oversight hearings that have risen 
out of the Sandra Bland case.  
 
Additionally, Sandra Bland's family's Texas based attorney Tom Rhodes will be 
speaking at the upcoming County Affairs hearing on September 20th, 2016." 
 
Representative Coleman is available for comment. 
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